E-2 SAFETY PROGRAM

Accidents are undesirable, unplanned occurrences which often result in bodily harm,
loss of school time, property damage, possibly expensive legal action and even death.
Thus, it shall be the policy of the Plainfield Community School Corporation to take every
reasonable precaution for the safety of the students, employees, visitors, patrons, and
all others having business with this school district. The Board of School Trustees
believes that safety is important to everyone concerned with schools, not only as a
protective measure during school hours, but also as an instructional means of
developing an appropriate mode of behavior to minimize accidents at all times.

It shall be the responsibility of the superintendent to execute this policy in order to have
a comprehensive program which will meet the needs of the Plainfield Community
Schools.
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